
 

Hildale City Council Quorum Notice 

Wednesday, April 19, 2023 at 4:00 PM 

Various area locations 

 

Agenda 

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Hildale City Council and the public, that the City Council may be in 
quorum while presenting a tour of community facilities and areas to Utah State officials on Wednesday, April 19, 
2023 at 4:00 p.m. (MDT).   

The tour will include various locations throughout Hildale and Colorado City. 

No action will be taken. 

 


